
		 	
	

ROOFING	PRICE	INCREASE	NOTICE	
5-6-19	

	
All shingle manufacturers and most of our accessory vendors have implemented price 
increases effective April 2019.  These increases are being attributed to an escalation in raw 
material, operational, and transportation costs.   

 As a result of these increases Reese Wholesale will be implementing a shingle and accessory 
price increase of 3%-5% effective Monday June 3rd.  All orders placed before June 3rd and 
shipping before June 17th will be at current pricing.  All orders placed June 3rd or later will be at 
the new price.  All orders shipping June 17th or later will be at the new price regardless of 
order entry date. 

For the most up to date day to day pricing information, please visit ReeseWholesale.com or 
contact your favorite Reese representative. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Darren Stiffler	
President 
Reese Wholesale 
(317)-202-8243 (o) 
(317)-339-9191 (c) 
dstiffler@reesewholesale.com 
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